
Sucker River Old Seney Road Bridge

Species Description

Brook Trout are the most common trout that an 
angler will catch in the Sucker River at this 
location. Most Brook Trout will range from 7-10 
inches with the occasional big fish around 15 
inches.

Fish Species

Brook Trout

Noteworthy

The Sucker River is wadeable, but not floatable. 
Private property is located downstream of the Old 
Seney Road Bridge so bank fishing is limited in this 
stretch as anglers should not exit the river along 
private property. Bank fishing is available 
upstream of the bridge. Most anglers will use 
worms and spinners for Brook Trout. September is 
probably the best month to fish the Sucker River. 
Deeper holes are located in both directions from 
the bridge, but are more abundant upstream.

Directions to Site

Leaving from Grand Marais, head east on H-58 for 
about 0.79 miles to Ellen Streeet (County Road 
771) and make a right. Follow County Road 771 for 
about 4.25 miles to Old Seney Road (County Road 
781) and make a right (south). Follow Old Seney 
Road for 2.5 miles to the bridge crossing at the 
Sucker River. Pull off along shoulder of road and 
park. Direct access to the river should be made 
using the county road easement at the bridge.

Fishing Regulations

The Sucker River in the area of Old Seney Road 
Bridge is a designated Type 1 trout stream. Please 
refer to the Inland Trout and Salmon Stream 
Regulations in the current Michigan Fishing Guide.

Geographic Coordinates

Lat:46.599717 / Long:-85.927568

Regional Visitor Information (URL)

grandmaraismichigan.com


